The Year of Lincoln

200th Anniversary of Lincoln's Birth



Cape May County Civil War Round Table May 2009 Newsletter

Deadline for the newsletter is the first of every month. If you need to contact me, see my listing among officers below. Meetings are held at the Cape May Court House Senior Center in Cape May Court House, normally at 7pm on the 3rd Thursday of each month. DUES FOR 2009 ARE DUE! Please send dues to Jim Marshall.

Meetings for 2009:

18 June: Carmen Fiori will be covering *Lincoln/Bush – a History Redux –* a comparison between Lincoln's administration to that of George Bush Jr. **Refreshments:** Mary Anne Donlin, in memory of Clark Donlin

17 July: Michael Wunsch of the General Meade Society will be telling us about *Abraham Lincoln and the Great Sanitary Fair of 16*

June 1864. Refreshments: Pat Munson-Siter21 Aug: Refreshments: John Burke17 Sept: Refreshments: Judy & John

15 Oct: Sid Copel will be returning to give us a presentation on *Civil War Spies and Guerillas*. **Refreshments**: Helen Olen, Bill & Cindy

Craft

19 Nov: Dick Simpson will be lecturing on *Gettysburg – America's Greatest Art Park;* a slide presentation on the many magnificent monuments erected at Gettysburg by the survivors of the battle, many designed by the finest sculptors and produced by some of the most skilled monument manufacturers of the day. **Refreshments:**

3 or 10 Dec: Sue Gibson will be telling us about the Civil War Christmas Table. Potluck Christmas Dinner

CMCCURT Officers for 2009:

President: Andy Lolli 17 Delaware Ave, Del Haven, NJ 08251 609-889-0061

1st Vice President: Suzanne Gibson

214 Exton Rd., Sommers Point, NJ 08244 609-927-9484

2nd Vice President: Lou Bishop Jr.
21 Schoolhouse Ln, Cape May Court House, NJ 08210

Secretary: Pat Munson-Siter 42 Franklin Ave., Villas, NJ 08251 609-287-5097 / ladysymitar@hotmail.com

Treasurer: Jim Marshall 202 Bartram Lane, Ocean City, NJ 08226 609-398-6924

Minutes for the Civil War Round Table Business Meeting - April 16 2009

President Lolli opened the meeting. We saluted the flag and held a moment of silence for our troops serving our country.

Treasurer did not make the meeting; no treasurer's report. VP Sue Gibson has not yet lined up any new speakers for those meetings where we have no speakers yet.

"Return to Bull Run / Second Manassas' was the book being offered for fund raiser tonight.

No other business for this meeting, meeting adjourned so presentation could begin.

Minutes for the Civil War Round Table Business Meeting -21 May 2009

VP Gibson brought the meeting to order. We saluted the flag and held a moment of silence for all those serving our country.

Please pay dues if you haven't paid. No newsletters will be mailed out to anyone who has not paid their dues.

Treasurer was present and gave his report. \$50 has been voted to be donated to the Kernstown Battlefield preservation fund. Hardcopy of report is in files. Motion made to accept the report and file for audit; seconded and approved.

VP Gibson went over the presenters for the next few meetings. She is still arranging presenters for some future meetings. She had someone lined up for the August meeting but they were forced to cancel.

Our website was recently updated. Jim hopes to be able to keep it updated in a more timely manner in the future. AMART has added us to their website (AMARTcivilwar.org)